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July 8, 2024 
 
Elizabeth Scheehle 
Research Division Chief 
California Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Elizabeth.Scheehle@arb.ca.gov 
 
 
Dear Ms. Scheehle, 
  
On behalf of meeting sponsors NASA (National Aeronautics and Space Administration) and 
NEIR (Korea’s National Institute of Environmental Research), I am pleased to invite you to 
participate in the TEMPO/GEMS Joint Science Workshop which will be held at the Courtyard 
King Kamehameha’s Kona Beach Hotel, Kailua-Kona, HI, USA from August 26-30, 2024. More 
information about this event can be found at the following URL: https://meeting-info.org/tempo-
gems-2024/  
 
We look forward to your participation, and to collaborating with you and your organization on 
scientific issues.  I’m sure this workshop will provide good opportunities to discuss a variety of 
issues including TEMPO data’s substantial potential for CARB applications: wildland fire 
chemistry, urban and agricultural NOx sources and transport, O3 chemical regimes, etc. This is 
especially important as we strive to lower the annual PM2.5 levels to the new 2024 NAAQS. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lynn Kennedy 
Event Manager, NASA Earth Science Project Office 
lynn.kennedy@nasa.gov 
  
Cc:  Barry Lefer, TEMPO Program Scientist, NASA HQ, Earth Science Division 

Toshihiro Kuwayama, California Air Resources Board 
Nehzat Motallebi, California Air Resources Board 

 


